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29 September 2020 

General Meeting Minutes 19th September 2020 

 

 

Tasmanian Motorcycle Council Inc. 

Held at the Iron Horse Bar and Grill  

Prospect  

 

Attendees. 

Paul Bullock, Henk Van Zetten, Peter Clarke, Peter Fleming, Michael McCarthy, Brian Hornsey, Roger 

McArd, Simon Hrycyszyn.  

 

Apologies.  

Danny Penny, Julie Penny 

 

Minutes of Previous Meeting.  

Accepted as circulated  

 

Business Arising.  

Nil 

 

Correspondence Inward.  

• Premier of Tas re several items 

• AMC re Holwell Rd audit 

• Hobart City Council re various speed limits 

 

Correspondence Outward. 

• AJL re request for support.  

 

Treasurer's Report.  

• Invoice still to come from Examiner re AGM Notice.  

• Invoice received from Island Hosting re our email set up. 

• This Invoice includes cost to register TMC 

• Brian showed how accounts can be paid on line now thru our new bank, Bendigo Bank.  

 

General Business.  

• Re letter from Premier - moved Simon, seconded Peter C that - This Committee has agreed to respond to 

all the negative responses from our Premier's letter, prior to our next meeting. Carried.  
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• Re letter from Hobart City Council - moved Paul, seconded Roger that - This Committee has agreed to 

respond to the wide ranging and confusing speed limits they propose for their City, prior to the next 

meeting.  Carried.  

 

• Re AJL letter, no action required at this time.  

 

• Re Community Road Safety Meetings - Meander Valley Council have been asked to provide Motorcycle 

Parking in Deloraine where large trucks/vehicles block the view of people driving out of drive ways. 

Awaiting feedback from Danny on West Tamar. 

 

• Roger raised concerns over vehicles cutting corners in the centre of road - wheels coming over solid 

white/double white lines.  

 

• Brian raised matters pertaining to Covid-19 in terms of clubs having a plan. Committee agreed we support 

meeting the Covid-19 requirements of the day. 

 

• Paul suggested we meet with the Shadow Minister for Transport Anita Dow MP. 

 

Next Meeting.  

Saturday 24th October 2020 at 10.30am, at the Iron Horse Bar and Grill.  

 

Meeting Closed.  

11.15am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Bullock 

President TMC 
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